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Special RE

Programs

Our Programs

High School Youth
Group 

Grades 7-8 Coming
of Age 

Coming of Age is a UU rite of passage
program which incorporates self-reflection/

team building/ mentored learning/
challenges/ interaction with UU

community/outreach/fun.  Participates must
sign up before September  and commit to

the program and have a mentor.  Fees
charged for outings. 

  OWL
Our Whole Lives- Sexuality Education.   

 OWL is designed to help children gain the
knowledge, life principles, and skills they

need to express their sexuality in life
enhancing ways.  This curriculum is an
expression of the belief that religious

communities, community organizations, and
schools,  can form meaningful partnerships

with parents to provide positive and
responsible sexuality education. 

Sunday evenings  
  Fun, Outreach, Exploring New Topics,

Discussions, Worshipful Experiences, Interaction
with Other Youth Groups.

~All Church Read
~Holiday Pageant

~Discovering World Religions
~Social Action Outreach 

~Rotation Workshops
 

Ages Nursery-Grade 6 
 

Currently we are committed to running
 an outdoor

 Religious Exploration experience 
for all ages.

 
During the summer, we will have drop- in

 RE in the backyard during the 
service.

We will be learning about nature, 
composting, care of our 

vegetable and native gardens.
This will continue with more
structured classes in the fall!

 
We'll have stories and activities 
 for children to experience and 

discuss, covering Eco-Justice topics
 such as climate change

 and food security.
 

We will discover together how
 important

 the interconnected web
 of life is,

 and all we can do to keep our
 planet safe

 for all people and living things.

We will change with the times and will
keep all families posted

about what we plan to do
as restrictions surrounding 

COVID ease.  Please stay tuned
and thank you for your flexibility!!


